
Mountain Amateur Radio Club 
Minutes of the Meeting 

21 July 2021 
 

Our first IN PERSON meeting in over a year, began at 1906, with Ed Bretag (no 
jammies) presiding. We even had Mike (KØFYR) on zoom (whereever he was at). 
 
Ed then did intros all around the room, including the zoom. Did I say we were IN 
PERSON.  
 
The minutes from the previous meeting were discussed. A motion to accept the minutes 
was made, seconded and passed. 
 
Laird was absent, but had sent notes to Bill, who did the Treasurer’s report. General 
account 2643.22 VE account 291.43 
 
Repeaters – we discussed the power loss at our Tranquil Acres repeater site. All good 
now. Also the Cripple Creek repeater is still light on the audio. All else is good. 
 
We have a written agreement with the Woodland Park Library now, regarding the use of 
the meeting and VE session rooms.  
 
Campfest – a suggestion was made to bring Mickey out to the campfest. August 27. Dean 
will have a lot of antennae, power and stuff for sale / take there. 
 
We discussed plans for the Tarry-it-up cycle event on 21 August. There will be some 
testing done on using the Badger Mountain repeater to support this event. If this works a 
suggestion was made to unlink that repeater and offer it for use. 
 
The MARC system will probably also be used on 07 August for the Peak Cycle Hill 
Climb.  
 
There was discussion on the EchoLink project, for our repeaters. Also discussed utilizing 
AllStar with EchoLink. 
 
Ed had various books (radio type) available for borrow. 
 
Our meeting adjourned at 2008. 
 
19 Members, one guest (IN PERSON) 
 
Submitted by Bill Wallick (KCØFNV), Secretary. 
 


